Wigdor Files Class Action Against Verboten
Nightclub Alleging Failure To Pay Wages And
Sexual Harassment

March 16, 2016 * News & Press

Wigdor LLP represents 16 former employees of the Brooklyn nightclub, Verboten, in a class action suit
against the nightclub and its owners, Jen Schiffer and John Perez. Our clients allege that Verboten failed
to pay them earned wages and that many of the nightclub’s female employers were subjected to sexual
harassment, including lewd comments, sexual advances and physical sexual harassment.
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“Brooklyn nightclub Verboten is rife with shameless sexual harassment caused by co-owner, new suit
charges”
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